The direct hands-on work related to the planned down will 
likely be too difficult with the various work restrictions imposed. So, let's go for the next
phase of planning of resumption of Hall operations:

Here, you can/should involve your work coordinators, engineers, etc.
· Please work out a schedule towards resumption of Hall operations.
Let;s assume for now we may resume onsite operations roughly a week
after the VA governor indicated it might happen, which was May 15th,
so maybe assume May 25 as tentative guess. It can also be later. To be
safe maybe assume June 1.
· Fold in that the first few weeks may be slow in work! We will go to MEDCON5
status first, so some limited essential personnel, then MEDCON4, etc. There will be
training, there will be a self certification process before access, there will be OSP
sign-offs as nothing will count anymore (at least don't assume it will).
· Assume accelerator will need (at least) 2 weeks for startup and 2 weeks of beam restore.
· The physics operations time is 6 weeks, i.e., we restore what was lost. Do NOT assume
we may get a longer period, that is all very complicated (funding, SAD work, planning for 2021, etc, etc.).
· Make your planning assuming that we will all need to sign off on a generic
covid19 OSP. Undoubtedly it will imply we enforce social distancing in ALL our
work activities.
· For any work tasks that MUST have two people working within 6 feet distance,
full PPE will be required. But the threshold for use of those will be very, very high.
So, I would say unless it is where we can't evade it, like final work on targets etc,
it will not get approved. I think you always will have to show there is really no other
way to do the work. If schedules are delayed, that will likely not be a good argument.
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